
Columbia City Housing Authority   
November 10, 2020 Special Meeting 
 
The Columbia City Housing Authority met in special session at 5:00 PM at Brew’ha.  The meeting was 
called to order by Chairman Bryan Graham. 
 
Members Roll Call:    
            Phyllis Gates--Present 
            Margaret Malcolm--Present 
            Bryan Graham--Present 
           Jennifer O'Conner--Absent 
           Lauren South—Present 
           Matt Curry—Absent 
           Latricia Baneulos--Present 
 
Landscaping 
A special meeting was called to discuss the landscaping for 305 E. Van Buren.  The issue was if the 
landscaping should be left to the home purchaser or done before the house is put on the market.  
Renaissance Landscaping has offered to do basic landscaping for the home at no cost.  After a short 
discussion, a motion was made by Lauren to go ahead and have the basic landscaping done in the front 
and around the concrete pad in the back.  Phyllis seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 
 
Donation 
Lauren shared that Ace Hardware will donate an item to the house project.  They suggested a patio 
glider or Christmas tree.   
 
House Sale 
Bryan reported that he knows of several interested buyers.  A selling price still needs to be determined. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 PM by the Chairman. 
 
 
 
Margaret Malcolm 

Secretary CCHA 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


